
	
CSD Retirees – THE GREY EAGLE 

Spring Luncheon and Social 
 

Wednesday, April 5, 2017 
11 AM to 2 PM 

 Fremont Oak Gardens (F.O.G.) 
2681 Driscoll, Fremont 

 
Former colleagues and friends, let’s get together!  Mark your calendar for an 
event you won’t want to miss! 
 
Our retiree, former FEAST teacher, Debbie Call will prepare lunch for us as 
follows:  

• Chicken Breast stuffed with Spinach Cream Cheese 
• Pear Salad with Pear Vinaigrette  
• Wild Rice with Mushrooms  
• Green Beans with colorful Peppers  
• Rolls and Butter  
• Iced tea, Coffee and Hot Tea 
• Water with Lemon, Lime and Mint Leaves 
•  

Your sweet tooth will be satisfied with homemade Bars and Cookies. For those 
needing a special diet, kindly contact Jeanne Ewald at cookjce@aol.com or VP 
at 510-344-5449 before March 15th. 
 
Do share this flyer with your retired friends, as we do not have everybody’s email 
or address.  Thank you! 
 
Also, The Grey Eagles Newsletter is back with exciting news from our colleagues 
near and afar.  Please email your news and a picture to Dee Kennedy at 
phoenixmom@aol.com or to 1465 Deschutes Place, Fremont, CA 94539.  Your 
picture will be returned to you.  We would truly love to hear from you even if you 
cannot be present at the luncheon.   
 

• Our last luncheon was back in April of 2011! 
• Bring your favorite CSD memory with you! 
• Bring your eagle spirit with you! 
• Bring yourself.  Carpool if needed.   

 
Deadline: March 15, 2017 so hurry and send your check for $25 payable to 
Celia May Baldwin and mail it to her at 253 Saint Phillip Court, 
Fremont, CA 94539. 
 
Committee:  Celia May Baldwin Jeanne Ewald, Dee Kennedy, 
Pat Moore, Alyce Reynolds and Ellen Gorman Winters. 


